
Are you a 
person of 
color who has 
experienced 
a frustrating, 
unfair, or 
humiliating 
vehicle stop 
by Chicago 
police?

We want to hear from you. 
We also welcome hearing 
from people with 
disabilities, including 
people of color, who were 
stopped by Chicago police 
when driving or riding as a 
passenger in a vehicle. 

Text or call   312-970-1413 

Or send an email to 
 VehicleStops@aclu-il.org 
with your:

  + Name
  + Email address
  + Cell phone number
  + Race and/or Ethnicity 
  + Location where you were  
     stopped
  + Date and time of the stop

Disclaimer: This is not an offer of 
legal advice or legal services.


